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Welcome Message from the WGS Director  

Hi everyone!  

I hope to see many of you soon for our large-group advising session sometime later 

this month (date/time/place TBA over email by the end of this week!) We will introduce 

some exciting curricular changes in the works, including a few important updates in 

our course offerings, and also an "action plan" that will make it easier for folks across 

the university who are interested in gender-related topics to pick up a WGS double-

major or minor. We'll also share our plans for this year's "WGS at work" series and 

solicit your ideas for panels that might interest you! These sessions will include pizza 

and soda!  

Elizabeth Neiman  

Upcoming Events and Lectures  

Thursday, October 13th || Walk With the Ones You Love at 12:15pm starting in front 

of the Fogler Library  

Friday, October 14th || March Against Domestic Violence at 3pm starting at the 

Fogler Library  

Monday, October 17th || Speaking with Laurie Osher, of Maine House of 

Representatives from 4:30-5:30pm in Stevens 355 

Thursday, October 20th || End of Policing Webinar at 6:30pm on Zoom: 

https://maine.zoom.us/j/84987737890?pwd=RFBOdWZFdUFpdFd6KzR1aktFRXQwZz0 

9 (passcode: 748297)  

Wednesday, October 26 || Meet with Faith Barter and joining in discussing legal form in 

antebellum African American Literature in COE room of Union from 12-1pm  



Upcoming WGS 230 Course! 

 

"Women, Gender and Sexuality Studies is excited to offer the course 

"WGS 230: Women, Health and the Environment" for the second time 

during winter term. This 3-week online course explores the connections 

between health and environmental hazards generated from colonial 

systems. Readings for the course emphasize memoir and feminist texts 

from bell hooks, Rachel Carson, Terry Tempest Williams, Sandra 

Steingraber, and Eli Clare, among others. Students in biomedical and 

natural sciences programs are especially encouraged to take the course. 

Interested students can reach out to instructor Dr. Katie Glover 

(katherine.glover@maine.edu) with questions." 

 

 

UMaine Academic Calendar Dates  

Monday, October 10th || Fall break begins 
Wednesday, October 12th || Classes   

resume 
 

Monday, October 24th || Enrollment 

for Spring 2023 begins 
 

Thursday, November 10th || Last Day to   

Drop with “W” 
 

Friday, November 11th || No Classes 

Veterans Day 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 


